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The Plymouth Downtown Development Authority met in a regular session on Thursday, 
March 9 at Plymouth City Hall. 
 
Among the information from the meeting: 
 

 
• Staff Director Tony Bruscato said that DDA staff is working to check references 

of developers being considered for the Saxton’s property. 
 

• DDA Chairman Oliver Wolcott said that the Saxton’s RFP subcommittee may want 
to reach out to a financial expert prior to the next subcommittee meeting. 
 

• DDA Chairman Oliver Wolcott said that public discussion about any 
improvements to Kellogg Park wouldn’t happen until fall of 2017. 
 

• Staff Director Bruscato said that the DDA’s new mobile friendly website is 
expected to launch in early April. 
 

• The DDA Board was given a report from Carl Walker noting potential repairs 
needed for the Central Parking Deck. Further discussion is expected at April’s 
DDA Board Meeting. DDA Board Director Jim Frisbie said that a representative 
from Carl Walker should be present at April’s DDA Board Meeting to answer any 
questions. 
 

• The DDA Board voted unanimously to pass a second quarter budget amendment. 
 

• The DDA Board voted 6-1 against the adoption of the 2017-18 proposed budget. 
A revised proposal is expected to be presented at April’s DDA Board Meeting. 
 

• Staff Director Bruscato presented a list of spring projects staff is planning for 
2017. 
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